
  among 1706 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  among 1706 # empipto {em-pip'-to}; from 1722 and 4098; to fall
on, i.e. (literally) to be entrapped by, or (figuratively) be
overwhelmed with: -- fall {among} (into).[ql

  among 4045 # peripipto {per-ee-pip'-to}; from 4012 and 4098;
to fall into something that is all around, i.e. light among or
upon, be surrounded with: -- fall {among} (into).[ql

  at 4363 # prospipto {pros-pip'-to}; from 4314 and 4098; to
fall towards, i.e. (gently) prostrate oneself (in supplication
or homage), or (violently) to rush upon (in storm): -- beat upon,
 fall (down) {at} (before).[ql

  away 1601 # ekpipto {ek-pip'-to}; from 1537 and 4098; to drop
away; specially, be driven out of one's course; figuratively, to
lose, become inefficient: -- be cast, fail, fall ({away}, off),
take none effect.[ql

  away 3895 # parapipto {par-ap-ip'-to}; from 3844 and 4098; to
fall aside, i.e. (figuratively) to apostatize: -- fall {away}.[ql

  be 1601 # ekpipto {ek-pip'-to}; from 1537 and 4098; to drop
away; specially, be driven out of one's course; figuratively, to
lose, become inefficient: -- {be} cast, fail, fall (away, off),
take none effect.[ql

  beat 4363 # prospipto {pros-pip'-to}; from 4314 and 4098; to
fall towards, i.e. (gently) prostrate oneself (in supplication
or homage), or (violently) to rush upon (in storm): -- {beat}
upon, fall (down) at (before).[ql

  before 4363 # prospipto {pros-pip'-to}; from 4314 and 4098; to
fall towards, i.e. (gently) prostrate oneself (in supplication
or homage), or (violently) to rush upon (in storm): -- beat upon,
 fall (down) at ({before}).[ql

  beggar 4434 # ptochos {pto-khos'}; from ptosso {to crouch;
akin to 4422 and the alternate of 4098); a beggar (as cringing),
i.e. pauper (strictly denoting absolute or public mendicancy,
although also used in a qualified or relative sense; whereas
3993 properly means only straitened circumstances in private),
literally (often as noun) or figuratively (distressed): --
{beggar}(-ly), poor.[ql

  body 4430 # ptoma {pto'-mah}; from the alternate of 4098; a
ruin, i.e. (specifically) lifeless body (corpse, carrion): --
dead {body}, carcase, corpse.[ql

  bow 1120 # gonupeteo {gon-oo-pet-eh'-o}; from a compound of
1119 and the alternate of 4098; to fall on the knee: -- {bow}
the knee, kneel down.[ql

  carcase 4430 # ptoma {pto'-mah}; from the alternate of 4098; a
ruin, i.e. (specifically) lifeless body (corpse, carrion): --
dead body, {carcase}, corpse.[ql

  cast 1601 # ekpipto {ek-pip'-to}; from 1537 and 4098; to drop
away; specially, be driven out of one's course; figuratively, to
lose, become inefficient: -- be {cast}, fail, fall (away, off),
take none effect.[ql

  corpse 4430 # ptoma {pto'-mah}; from the alternate of 4098; a
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ruin, i.e. (specifically) lifeless body (corpse, carrion): --
dead body, carcase, {corpse}.[ql

  dead 4430 # ptoma {pto'-mah}; from the alternate of 4098; a
ruin, i.e. (specifically) lifeless body (corpse, carrion): --
{dead} body, carcase, corpse.[ql

  down 0377 # anapipto {an-ap-ip'-to}; from 303 and 4098; to
fall back, i.e. lie down, lean back: -- lean, sit {down} (to
meat).[ql

  down 1120 # gonupeteo {gon-oo-pet-eh'-o}; from a compound of
1119 and the alternate of 4098; to fall on the knee: -- bow the
knee, kneel {down}.[ql

  down 1356 # diopetes {dee-op-et'-ace}; from the alternate of
2203 and the alternate of 4098; sky-fallen (i.e. an aerolite): --
 which fell {down} from Jupiter.[ql

  down 2667 # katapipto {kat-ap-ip'-to}; from 2596 and 4098; to
fall down: -- fall ({down})[ql

  down 4098 # pipto {pip'-to}; a reduplicated and contracted
form of peto {pet'-o}; (which occurs only as an alternate in
certain tenses); probably akin to 4072 through the idea of
alighting; to fall (literally or figuratively): -- fail, fall
({down}), light on.[ql

  down 4363 # prospipto {pros-pip'-to}; from 4314 and 4098; to
fall towards, i.e. (gently) prostrate oneself (in supplication
or homage), or (violently) to rush upon (in storm): -- beat upon,
 fall ({down}) at (before).[ql

  effect 1601 # ekpipto {ek-pip'-to}; from 1537 and 4098; to
drop away; specially, be driven out of one's course;
figuratively, to lose, become inefficient: -- be cast, fail,
fall (away, off), take none {effect}.[ql

  body 4430 # ptoma {pto'-mah}; from the alternate of 4098; a
ruin, i.e. (specifically) lifeless body (corpse, carrion): --
dead {body}, carcase, corpse.[ql

  fail 1601 # ekpipto {ek-pip'-to}; from 1537 and 4098; to drop
away; specially, be driven out of one's course; figuratively, to
lose, become inefficient: -- be cast, {fail}, fall (away, off),
take none effect.[ql

  fail 4098 # pipto {pip'-to}; a reduplicated and contracted
form of peto {pet'-o}; (which occurs only as an alternate in
certain tenses); probably akin to 4072 through the idea of
alighting; to fall (literally or figuratively): -- {fail}, fall
(down), light on.[ql

  fall 0634 # apopipto {ap-op-ip'-to}; from 575 and 4098; to
fall off: -- {fall}.[ql

  fall 1601 # ekpipto {ek-pip'-to}; from 1537 and 4098; to drop
away; specially, be driven out of one's course; figuratively, to
lose, become inefficient: -- be cast, fail, {fall} (away, off),
take none effect.[ql

  fall 1706 # empipto {em-pip'-to}; from 1722 and 4098; to fall
on, i.e. (literally) to be entrapped by, or (figuratively) be
overwhelmed with: -- {fall} among (into).[ql

  fall 1968 # epipipto {ep-ee-pip'-to}; from 1909 and 4098; to
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embrace (with affection) or seize (with more or less violence;
literally or figuratively): -- {fall} into (on, upon) lie on,
press upon.[ql

  fall 2667 # katapipto {kat-ap-ip'-to}; from 2596 and 4098; to
fall down: -- {fall} (down)[ql

  fall 3895 # parapipto {par-ap-ip'-to}; from 3844 and 4098; to
fall aside, i.e. (figuratively) to apostatize: -- {fall} away.[ql

  fall 4045 # peripipto {per-ee-pip'-to}; from 4012 and 4098; to
fall into something that is all around, i.e. light among or upon,
 be surrounded with: -- {fall} among (into).[ql

  fall 4098 # pipto {pip'-to}; a reduplicated and contracted
form of peto {pet'-o}; (which occurs only as an alternate in
certain tenses); probably akin to 4072 through the idea of
alighting; to fall (literally or figuratively): -- fail, {fall}
(down), light on.[ql

  fall 4363 # prospipto {pros-pip'-to}; from 4314 and 4098; to
fall towards, i.e. (gently) prostrate oneself (in supplication
or homage), or (violently) to rush upon (in storm): -- beat upon,
 {fall} (down) at (before).[ql

  fall 4417 # ptaio {ptah'-yo}; a form of 4098; to trip, i.e.
(figuratively) to err, sin, fail (of salvation): -- {fall},
offend, stumble.[ql

  fall 4431 # ptosis {pto'-sis}; from the alternate of 4098; a
crash, i.e. downfall (literally or figuratively): -- {fall}.[ql

  fell 1356 # diopetes {dee-op-et'-ace}; from the alternate of
2203 and the alternate of 4098; sky-fallen (i.e. an aerolite): --
 which {fell} down from Jupiter.[ql

  frighten 4422 # ptoeo {pto-eh'-o}; probably akin to the
alternate of 4098 (through the idea of causing to fall) or to
4072 (through that of causing to fly away); to scare: --
{frighten}.[ql

  from 1356 # diopetes {dee-op-et'-ace}; from the alternate of
2203 and the alternate of 4098; sky-fallen (i.e. an aerolite): --
 which fell down {from} Jupiter.[ql

  heady 4312 # propetes {prop-et-ace'}; from a compound of 4253
and 4098; falling forward, i.e. headlong (figuratively,
precipitate): -- {heady}, rash[-ly].[ql

  into 1706 # empipto {em-pip'-to}; from 1722 and 4098; to fall
on, i.e. (literally) to be entrapped by, or (figuratively) be
overwhelmed with: -- fall among ({into}).[ql

  into 1968 # epipipto {ep-ee-pip'-to}; from 1909 and 4098; to
embrace (with affection) or seize (with more or less violence;
literally or figuratively): -- fall {into} (on, upon) lie on,
press upon.[ql

  into 4045 # peripipto {per-ee-pip'-to}; from 4012 and 4098; to
fall into something that is all around, i.e. light among or upon,
 be surrounded with: -- fall among ({into}).[ql

  Jupiter 1356 # diopetes {dee-op-et'-ace}; from the alternate
of 2203 and the alternate of 4098; sky-fallen (i.e. an aerolite):
 -- which fell down from {Jupiter}.[ql

Page 3

12/9/2021



  knee 1120 # gonupeteo {gon-oo-pet-eh'-o}; from a compound of
1119 and the alternate of 4098; to fall on the knee: -- bow the
{knee}, kneel down.[ql

  kneel 1120 # gonupeteo {gon-oo-pet-eh'-o}; from a compound of
1119 and the alternate of 4098; to fall on the knee: -- bow the
knee, {kneel} down.[ql

  lean 0377 # anapipto {an-ap-ip'-to}; from 303 and 4098; to
fall back, i.e. lie down, lean back: -- {lean}, sit down (to
meat).[ql

  lie 1968 # epipipto {ep-ee-pip'-to}; from 1909 and 4098; to
embrace (with affection) or seize (with more or less violence;
literally or figuratively): -- fall into (on, upon) {lie} on,
press upon.[ql

  light 4098 # pipto {pip'-to}; a reduplicated and contracted
form of peto {pet'-o}; (which occurs only as an alternate in
certain tenses); probably akin to 4072 through the idea of
alighting; to fall (literally or figuratively): -- fail, fall
(down), {light} on.[ql

  meat 0377 # anapipto {an-ap-ip'-to}; from 303 and 4098; to
fall back, i.e. lie down, lean back: -- lean, sit down (to
{meat}).[ql

  none 1601 # ekpipto {ek-pip'-to}; from 1537 and 4098; to drop
away; specially, be driven out of one's course; figuratively, to
lose, become inefficient: -- be cast, fail, fall (away, off),
take {none} effect.[ql

  off 1601 # ekpipto {ek-pip'-to}; from 1537 and 4098; to drop
away; specially, be driven out of one's course; figuratively, to
lose, become inefficient: -- be cast, fail, fall (away, {off}),
take none effect.[ql

  offend 4417 # ptaio {ptah'-yo}; a form of 4098; to trip, i.e.
(figuratively) to err, sin, fail (of salvation): -- fall,
{offend}, stumble.[ql

  on 1968 # epipipto {ep-ee-pip'-to}; from 1909 and 4098; to
embrace (with affection) or seize (with more or less violence;
literally or figuratively): -- fall into (on, upon) lie {on},
press upon.[ql

  on 1968 # epipipto {ep-ee-pip'-to}; from 1909 and 4098; to
embrace (with affection) or seize (with more or less violence;
literally or figuratively): -- fall into ({on}, upon) lie on,
press upon.[ql

  on 4098 # pipto {pip'-to}; a reduplicated and contracted form
of peto {pet'-o}; (which occurs only as an alternate in certain
tenses); probably akin to 4072 through the idea of alighting; to
fall (literally or figuratively): -- fail, fall (down), light
{on}.[ql

  poor 4434 # ptochos {pto-khos'}; from ptosso {to crouch; akin
to 4422 and the alternate of 4098); a beggar (as cringing), i.e.
pauper (strictly denoting absolute or public mendicancy,
although also used in a qualified or relative sense; whereas
3993 properly means only straitened circumstances in private),
literally (often as noun) or figuratively (distressed): --
beggar(-ly), {poor}.[ql

  press 1968 # epipipto {ep-ee-pip'-to}; from 1909 and 4098; to
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embrace (with affection) or seize (with more or less violence;
literally or figuratively): -- fall into (on, upon) lie on,
{press} upon.[ql

  rash 4312 # propetes {prop-et-ace'}; from a compound of 4253
and 4098; falling forward, i.e. headlong (figuratively,
precipitate): -- heady, {rash}[-ly].[ql

  resist 0496 # antipipto {an-tee-pip'-to}; from 473 and 4098
(including its alternate); to oppose: -- {resist}.[ql

  sit 0377 # anapipto {an-ap-ip'-to}; from 303 and 4098; to fall
back, i.e. lie down, lean back: -- lean, {sit} down (to meat).[ql

  stumble 4417 # ptaio {ptah'-yo}; a form of 4098; to trip, i.e.
(figuratively) to err, sin, fail (of salvation): -- fall, offend,
 {stumble}.[ql

  take 1601 # ekpipto {ek-pip'-to}; from 1537 and 4098; to drop
away; specially, be driven out of one's course; figuratively, to
lose, become inefficient: -- be cast, fail, fall (away, off),
{take} none effect.[ql

  the 1120 # gonupeteo {gon-oo-pet-eh'-o}; from a compound of
1119 and the alternate of 4098; to fall on the knee: -- bow
{the} knee, kneel down.[ql

  to 0377 # anapipto {an-ap-ip'-to}; from 303 and 4098; to fall
back, i.e. lie down, lean back: -- lean, sit down ({to} meat).[ql

  upon 1968 # epipipto {ep-ee-pip'-to}; from 1909 and 4098; to
embrace (with affection) or seize (with more or less violence;
literally or figuratively): -- fall into (on, upon) lie on,
press {upon}.[ql

  upon 1968 # epipipto {ep-ee-pip'-to}; from 1909 and 4098; to
embrace (with affection) or seize (with more or less violence;
literally or figuratively): -- fall into (on, {upon}) lie on,
press upon.[ql

  upon 4363 # prospipto {pros-pip'-to}; from 4314 and 4098; to
fall towards, i.e. (gently) prostrate oneself (in supplication
or homage), or (violently) to rush upon (in storm): -- beat
{upon}, fall (down) at (before).[ql

  which 1356 # diopetes {dee-op-et'-ace}; from the alternate of
2203 and the alternate of 4098; sky-fallen (i.e. an aerolite): --
 {which} fell down from Jupiter.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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